
From: Arthur Bleich
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass Project
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2017 5:39:11 PM

Dear Ms. Monroe...

For the good of the State of New Hampshire and its citizens, I am
strongly in favor of the Northern Pass Project coming to fruition.

Please do everything in your power to make it so.

Thank you.

Arthur Bleich
19 Green Street
Exeter, NH
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